
ISLETA PUEBLO HOUSING AUTHORITY 

Is seeking homeowners from the ‘Mouse town’ area (Tribal Roads 70, 71, 72 & 73) & other 

scattered sites to fill out a Renovation Application no later than April 1, 2018.  Specifically, 

HUD homes built in the late 1960’s & early 1970’s and the majority are made with cinder 

block.  IPHA will be offering to those applicants the Plumbing Rehabilitation Project 

consisting of the scope of work below:  

1. Cut and remove concrete (approximately 6’x5’);  

2. Excavate to expose area of plumbing (drain lines) to be replaced;  

3. Remove existing plumbing and reinstall new piping to plan; 

4. Test to ensure no leaks; 

5. Cover after inspection and replace fill and concrete (Standard compaction required); 

and 

6. Repair sheet rock, flooring, and paint to match existing. 

The entire application must completed for the application to be valid. 

 Do not submit more than one application.  

 Do not submit a new application to report a change.  

 Completing more than one application may slow down the process. 

Before an application is submitted, all supporting documentation listed below must be 
attached:  

1. Household Income Statements (2017 Income Tax Return AND 2 months of all Income 
Statements); 

2. Doctor’s Notes/Statements (listing if a permanent disability); 
3. Certificate of Indian Blood (CIB) cards/Census Office  notarized statements; 
4. Property/Land Assignments; 
5. HUD Form 9886 (attached to application); and 
6. Public Assistance Verification Form (attached to application). 

Application packages should include all tax returns for each adult household member. 

Applicants with disabilities who require an accommodation to complete this application may 

contact the Isleta Pueblo Housing Authority at (505) 869-4153 for assistance.  

If you have any questions, you may contact us: 

Email: poi40009@Isletapueblo.com  

Fax: (505) 869-7595  

Mail: P. O. Box 760, Isleta, NM  87022 


